

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

July 20, 2018

MEMORANDUM TO:

MPHA Board of Commissioners

Resident Advisory Board Other Interested Parties

FROM:

Gregory P. Russ, Executive Director/CEO

On behalf of F. Clayton Tyler, Chairman - MPHA Board of

Commissioners

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Minneapolis Public Housing Authority Board of Commissioners scheduled on July 25, 2018 will not be held. The Resident Advisory Board scheduled for that date is also cancelled. There will not be an Executive Committee meeting held on that date.

The next regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners will be held on Wednesday, August 22, 2018, at 1:30 p.m. at 1001 Washington Avenue North, Minneapolis, Minnesota. The Resident Advisory Board will also meet on that date at 12:00 noon.